O/Cir. No. <, JHARGRAM RAJ COLLEGE Date: 15.07.2025

It is hereby notified to all concerned that the meeting of the Website Sub-committee of the
College, initially scheduled for 16.07.2025 (Wednesday), has been postponed. The new
meeting date is 17.07.2025 (Thursday) at 2.00 pm, to be held in the Principal’s chamber to

discuss the following agenda:

1. Modalities of the Website Sub-committee

2. Matters arising
All members of the sub-committee are kindly requested to attend the meeting.

Countersigned
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Copy to:
1. Co-ordinator, IQAC
2. Secretary, Teachers’ Council
3. All members of the Website Sub-committee
4. Convener, Website Sub-committee
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